Personnel / Finance Sub-Committee Meeting
Tuesday 20th January 2009

Present:  RS MF BR JB JF RD 
Apologies: none
· RS circulated and reported on current staffing levels -  They were compared to the previou needs led staffing levels.

       We are making progress towards this level with the exception of the 6th Class and Teacher.

· BR reported that the Headteacher’s  performance management meeting with our SIP had  taken place. The new cycle is successfully underway.
· Little progress has been made regarding the funding of a new Classroom. BR, JF and RS have attended a Parish Development Meeting and the school’s needs are being considered alongside a bigger scale community development plan for the next 10 years. This is dependent on the acquisition of land locally but plans should go for consultation in the village in the summer.

· The budget monitor was discussed and acceopted.

· School roll was reviewed.

· Staff Responsibilities and the possible allocation of budget responsibilities to a wider range of staff (ie. coordinators) was discussed. No conclusions were reached regarding budget allocation. A more detailed set of proposals will be prepared and presented at the next  sub-committee meeting.

· The governors agreed to meet on the 24th March to set the school budget for 2009/2010.

